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Thursday 6th June 2019 

 

Information: Mrs Donaghy’s Reception and P1 Class  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The children in the Reception/Primary 1 class will travel to Gosford on Tuesday 11th June 

2019 for their final Shared Education trip this academic year.  The bus will leave school at 

9:15am sharp and return at 1:45pm when the Reception Class will be dismissed.   

 

All children will require a packed lunch.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, 

a lunch will be provided of either a cheese or tuna roll, a piece of fruit, biscuit and 

drink.  They are welcome to bring a teddy bear with them to take part in a teddy 

bears picnic.   

 

Please ensure your child has a rain coat.  School will provide waterproof trousers.  

 

The school would appreciate if parents would please fill in and return the evaluation sheet 

that will be sent home next week in order to help the school secure funding for the Shared 

Education Programme for the next academic.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

_______________ 

Mrs Feena Hughes  

Principal  
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